
 

 
GOVERNMENT OF ANDHRA PRADESH 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF MEDICAL EDUCATION, AP, VIJAYAWADA 

  

WITHDRAWN NOTIFICATION OF NOTIFICATION No.1/2022 Dt 13.11.2022 

RECRUITMENT TO THE POST OF SENIOR RESIDENTS IN GOVERNMENT MEDICAL COLLEGES 

  
          It is hereby informed that, notification issued vide Notification No. 1/2022 Dt 13.11.2022 
is here by withdrawn as per the Hon’ble Andhra Pradesh High Court Orders Dt 02.12.2022 in 
WP No’s 37106, 37455, 37565 and 37793 of 2022. All the candidates applied in response to 
the above notification are requested to note the same.  
  
  
 

                            Sd/-Dr. Vinod Kumar V, I.A.S    
                                                                               Director of Medical Education 

 

Note : Candidates already applied are also need to apply afresh. However, they need 

not pay the fees again. 


